
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

September 4, 2020 

 

 

Library Hours & Service Expansion 

 
Beginning Tuesday, September 8th, Creston Valley Public Library will be expanding their 
service hours.  The schedule will be as follows: 
 
Tuesdays - Saturdays 11am - 6pm 
 
In addition to browsing and borrowing, 5 public computer stations are also available for 
45 minute sessions.  
 
As of August 18th, the provincial inter-library loan service is also available. Library 
borrowers can place holds on items via the library’s online catalogue at 
www.crestonlibrary.com, by email at info@crestonlibrary.com, or by phone at 250-428-
4141.   
 
Public washrooms will be open to the public and cleaned twice each day to maintain 
safety.  Masks are encouraged while visiting the library and hand sanitizer will continue 
to be provided at the front door.   
 
Meeting rooms, iPads and seating continue to be unavailable at this time as we still 
encourage visitors to keep their visits in the library short. 
 
The library values the safety of our community members and staff and we thank you for 
your patience during this trying time.   
 
Sincerely, all of us at Creston Valley Public Library. 
 

http://www.crestonlibrary.com/
mailto:info@crestonlibrary.com

